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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Gabrielle's Wings Announces the Launch of Gabrielle's Bookclub. 

 

New York, New York -  On what would have been Gabrielle's 11th birthday, 

Gabrielle's Wings is excited to announce the launch of Gabrielle's Bookclub.  

  

Gabrielle’s Bookclub is designed to engage elementary school-aged children in 

reading and sharing their thoughts on books from their carefully curated selection of 

books at Gabrielle’s Corners around the world. Guided by educational and library 

science professionals, each quarter the organization will share a new book focused 

on diversity, inclusion, and youth empowerment.  

  

The official launch date for Gabrielle's Bookclub is August 2nd, 2020. 

  

Gabrielle's Wings believes that Gabrielle's Bookclub will bring children and 

caregivers together, inspiring a love for reading and meaningful discussion.  

  

To join Gabrielle's Bookclub and get more details on this exciting new project, 

please visit https://www.gabrielleswings.org. 

  

“Our first selection is AMAZING GRACE by Mary Hoffman. It challenges children 

to dream big and not limit themselves because of gender, race, or any other 

circumstances. It was one of Gabrielle’s favorite books and I am excited to share it 

with our readers.” Michelle Hord, Founder 

  

Gabrielle's Wings is a leading voice and advocate for equal educational opportunities 

for elementary school-aged children.  We believe that each child has the potential to 

soar and make a long-lasting positive impact within their communities. For more 

information on Gabrielle's Wings, please visit https://www.gabrielleswings.org to 

learn more. 
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